PENSKE

September 4, 2019

Louise Bardy

VCP Unit Manager

Department of Ecology

Toxics Cleanup Program, Northwest Region
3190 160" Avenue SE

Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

Site Name: Penske Everett Facility
Site Address: 3225 McDougall Avenue, Everett, Washington 98201

e Facility/Site No.: 29548842
e VCP Project No.: NW3054

Dear Ms. Bardy:

Penske Truck Leasing Co., L.P. (Penske) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing
Project No. NW3054. The Project involved the cleanup of the Penske Everett facility
(Site). This notice is being provided in accordance with the terms of the Agreement.
Based on that Agreement, Penske understand that:

1. The effective date of termination will be the date Ecology receives this letter.

2. We remain responsible for any costs incurred by Ecology under the Agreement
before the effective date of termination.

Penske is withdrawing from the VCP in order to participate in the Pollution Liability
Insurance Agency’s Petroleum Technical Assistance Program.

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at 610-775-6123.

Thank you,

%

Environmental Engineer, Environmental Services
Penske Truck Leasing

Penske Truck Leasing Tel 610775 6298
Rt. 10 Green Hills, PO Box 7635 Fax 610775 6442
Reading, PA 19603-7635 gopenske.com



